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The Department of Management Studies has organized a One Day Workshop on 

Statistical Analysis using SPSS software on 17th May,2019. The session timing was from 10.00 

am to 4.00 pm. The Opening remarks of this workshop were given by Dr. K.T.Vigneswararao, 

Head Department of Management Studies. The resource person Dr. Saleem Shaik was 

introduced by Dr. G.Somasekhar, AssistantProfessor and event Coordinator, Department of 

Management Studies. The resource person highlighted the importance of data analysis using 

SPSS. 

Purpose & Objectives of the Workshop on SPSS  

 To provide basic knowledge regarding SPSS software to the students.  

 To provide training on how to perform important statistical calculations using SPSS 

software.  

 To discuss different aspect of SPSS Software in research  

 To promote research culture among students.  

Points discussed in the Workshop:  

The expert speaker demonstrated the students with the various insights and steps related 

to data analysis with SPSS to equip them with knowledge and skills in the concerned area. 



 Basics of SPSS Software  

 Different aspect of SPSS Software in research  

 Use of various functions in SPSS software to perform Data Analysis.  

Students’ doubts regarding the SPSS software were discussed and solved.  

Feedback: The participants gained a lot in terms of knowledge and skills related to data analysis 

using SPSS. The students felthappy and satisfied with information and explanation givenby the 

resource person. The session was concluded by a formal vote of thanks, which was given by 

Dr.G.Somasekhar, Associate Professor, Department of Management Studies. 

 


